
FFWPU and WFWP participate in an international Fair of NGOs in Albania
 

Tirana, Albania, 4. October 2013 
   

arjeta Rroshi and Kasia Minollari participated 
in NGO fair, organized by „Beyond Barriers” 

association, which acts as a contact point for EU 
programs in Albania. The purpose of the activity was 
to introduce funding possibilities offered by various 
EU programs and create a possibility of networking 
between NGOs. The fair was preceded by a lively 
panel of speakers, including among others EU 
representatives and the new Minister of Social 
Warfare, Mr. Erjon Veliaj, who himself has many 

years of experience working in NGO sector. The fair 
was a chance for us to introduce to the public both 
Family Federation and Women’s Federation through 
our leaflets, brochures and books. We used this 
occasion to make many new contacts among other 
organizations and individuals visiting the fair. Most 
importantly, we managed to meet personally the 
new Minister of Social Welfare, and presented him a 
book of True Father’s autobiography.
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